Memorial Hall Report September 2024
Cllr Roger Dollins

—

Ladies’ toilets to be refurbished, funds are available, quotes to be attained.

Some decoration has been completed in the Hall.

Wi Fi no better in the hall attention required from supplier BT?

Solar panels install date to be set.

New front door lock has been fitted.

Photos required for the website, and advert to recruit committee members.

Steve Young resigned from his post as secretary. He only announced this at the

meeting everyone on committee surprised and sorry to hear this.

8) Leaks in Gents toilet fixed.

9) Cinema going ok and in profit. Looking for more publicity and website exposure.

10) Suspect quantities of toilet products used by cleaners to be looked in too.

11) Fire extinguishers service and smoke detectors may be out of date will be looked

at as a priority.

CCTV to be serviced.

Various events to raise funds are being looked at.

Banking online double signature to be sought from bank, to be looked at.

100 Club to be boosted as only 70 members any one interested contact

committee members.

16) Hallmark check taken place in July still no report from the Hallmark company.

17) AGM trustees year end & constitution discussion re date Sept/Oct or later to be
decided.

18) New committee secretary required.?
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